
If you are ever looking for a great party planner, look no further than
our very own School Spirit Chairwoman, Ms. Shafer. 

This year’s BASH was tons of fun!
Students had a lot of fun making special crafts as a souvenir of this memorable day. 

Many thanks to our incredible School Spirit Committee for a day �lled with fun and happy memories.


